NEW FALL CLASSES STARTING
SEPTEMBER 7TH, 2021

DANCE AT
CATHY'S
CREATIVE
DANCE SCHOOL

We have classes and dance styles

for everyone!
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Email us for more information at
cathyscreativedanceschool@gmail.com

WE'RE OPEN MONDAY THROUGH
THURSDAY FROM
6 PMTO 9 PM

g Our studio's located off of
,//// 291 Highway next door to Sheila and Co
2866 Rte 291,

Independence, MO 64057




